Subject: Murphy's yard development. ( Gospel Oak)

Dear Sir,
| am objecting to this proposal as it would block the view from the Heath of the London skyline, also the sheer size

of the development will overpower the local services; I. E. The local buses etc. The height of the blocks too is visually
too much, we have to live here and they appear very basic in shape and style. Brutish comes to mind.

Yours Bernard Looney
4, Rona Road, NW3 2JA

Sent from my iPad



